RESPONSE





QUESTION NO. CR-307





Concerning AEP, if required construction would necessitate a higher spending level than budgeted, are additional funds made available or is the required construction delayed?





RESPONSE NO. CR-307





Budgets are looked upon as spending guidelines.  Construction necessary to serve customer facilities would not be delayed due to budget concerns.  When additional funding is required, senior management as well as region management participate in a review of the situation to determine if work of lesser importance can be re-prioritized before requesting an increase in the budget amount.





During an emergency, such as during an outage restoration effort, region management has full authority to spend as necessary to restore service as quickly and safely as possible.
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